
 





Mr. Chairman, 
 
The Brazilian Delegation congratulates you on assuming the chairmanship the 35th 
Session on the Committee on Information, as well as the other members of the bureau. 
We take this opportunity to wish you successful results during this ongoing session. 
 
We thank the Secretary-




